ST. FRANCIS COLLEGE

05-02-2023

Dear Students /Parents,

The new semester for UG students will begin from 13-02-2025
onwards. Students and parents are reminded to pay the semester
fee within one month.

Those who have arrears from previous semesters are requested to
clear the fee before 28-02-2025.

There will be a fine on the previous semester's pending fees from
01-03-2025 which will not be waved off.

Kindly avoid fines and pay the fees on time.
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Bro. Peter
DIRECTOR
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